
NONTRAD NEWS
UW-WHITEWATER

ASONEWS@UWW.EDU

NEW LOCATION 

OCTOBER 2024

ONE STOP SHOP

NONTRAD WEEK CELEBRATION

WELCOME BACK WARHAWKS! We hope you
had a safe and enjoyable summer. We
extend a warm welcome to our new
Warhawks—we’ve had the pleasure of
meeting some of you during orientation and
look forward to a wonderful year ahead.
We would like to inform you that the Adult
Student Outreach office has relocated to the
Veterans Lounge in Andersen Library. Kris
and I invite you to visit our new space and
feel free to reach out with any questions you
may have.

TThe One Stop Shop is now open! Here to assist
students with financial aid consultations,
scholarships, advising appointments, course
registration, student life, and more. Stop by Room 129
in the University Center, Monday to Thursday, from
10:00 AM to 2:00 PM.

We are pleased to announce that the week of November
4th will be designated as Nontrad Week! During this
time, an exhibition will be held in the Center of the Arts,
showcasing the creative works of our students. This
exhibition will remain open throughout the fall
semester, providing a platform to highlight your artistic
contributions.
We encourage students to submit poetry, paintings,
drawings, short stories, lyrics, or any other form of
artistic expression that reflects your experiences as a
nontraditional student and the significance of your
journey.
For questions or to submit your work, please contact us
at asonews@uww.edu. The deadline for submissions is
October 31st.
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